
KIRKBRIDE LIBRARY 
 
 
 

Welcome! Another school year is underway and the students in 
Grades Kindergarten to 4 have begun library classes once a week for 
a 40 minute time block. It has been a pleasure for me to meet the 
new students and to see the returning students once again. 
 
Students in Grades 5 to 7 also come to the library once a week for 
book exchange. If your child requires new books more than once a 
week, please bring them to the library after school. We are open 
every day after school from 2:32-3:00 pm. 
 
Book Check-out: 
 

Grades K – 2 are allowed 2 books at a time 
Grades 3 – 7 are allowed 3 books at a time 

 
Please remind your child to treat their books with care and keep them 
out of the reach of pets or little siblings who might damage them. If 
students lose or destroy a book, they are required to pay the cost of 
replacing it so please teach them to be careful. 
 
I am always appreciative of parent volunteers to help shelve books so 
please come and see me if you are interested. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Roberts 
Teacher-Librarian 
 

 


